AMBASSADOR OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

Washington, 07.23.2003

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you on behalf and in support of Ms. Katarzyna Sokalla of
590 Prospect Street, Methuen, MA 01844, who is a candidate for a position with
your organization.

I met Ms. Sokalla on February 21, 2003 during my visit to Boston. Ms,
Sokalla sang a capella Polish songs at the Peabody Essex Museum in Salem,
Massachusetts. It was a pleasure for me to hear such a talented artist and I am
proud that Ms. Sokalla can represent our country on American stages.

I was so taken by her unique and vibrant performance in Boston, that I invited
Ms. Sokalla to perform in the Embassy of the Republic of Poland in
Washington, D.C. on November 11, 2003 which is Polish Independence Day.

I am also impressed by the fact that, this gifted singer may be proud of her
extensive training gained both in native Poland and the United States in two of
the most renowned music schools — L. Rézycki Music School in Gliwice and the
Berklee College of Music in Boston. Ms. Sokalla graduated them, in both cases,
with distinction. I am truly overcome by the artist’s wide list of songs which
range from classical to popular music and is a proof of her extraordinary talent.

Ms. Sokalla I certainly believe that Ms. Katarzyna Sokalla has what it
takes to make a wonderful and promising singer. I strongly recommend this
brilliant artist for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Anna Niewiadomska
Pierwszy Radca
Ambasada RP w Waszyngtonie

Waszyngton, 07.24.2003

Pani

Katarzyna Sokalla
590 Prospect Street
Methuen, MA 01844

Szanowna Pani,

W imieniu Ambasadora Przemystawa Grudzifiskiego, pozwalam sobie
zalaczy¢ list rekomendacyjny, o napisanie ktorego prosita Pani w swojej
korespondencji do Ambasadora.

Z pow iem,

Niewiadomska



